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Dear Calgary City Council,

On behalf of Bruce Bamford Group representing 60% ownership I have been requested in
responding to the Brodylo Lands. My clients land SW 25-22-2W5 140.75+/- acres is part of the
Providence ASP. They do not support the addition of the Brodylo Lands to the Providence ASP. Our
group has been meeting successfully for the last several months and we have made tremendous
progress in getting the ASP ready for Council. We are on target and the addition of these lands will
delay progress and set back the ASP for at least another year. This is unacceptable especially in
light of the ring road and the near completion of our team effort in getting the ASP to Council..As a
suggestion Brodylo Lands ¢an beé part of phase 2 of the Providence West ASP.

On behalf of Bruce Bamford Group
Yours truly,

FRED MERTZ PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

F. Fréd Mertz, CPA, CGA
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Jill Sonego
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